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To: -- City Council
Subject: GPAC meeting
Date: Sunday, February 5, 2023 9:13:34 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Hello City Council Members,

I respectfully request that you seriously consider appointing the following individuals for
GPAC:

Hal Bohner
Ron Chestnut
Brent Newell

All have professional experience with environment, urban planning, land use, as well as
county-city government .

Hoping, once and for all , they will give the GPAC the expertise that is needed.

Historically, they have made many contributions to our community.

Builsing in this town has gotten out of control and without the proper infrastructure to balance
it.

Please place these strong individuals with the high skill set and experience they have. Not
developers or techies that have their own individual agenda and opportunity to personally
gain.

We need to have the best future possible for this small town we call home .

Thank you-
Lia Economopoulos





